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Be more, Think more, Do more, Do No Harm

RSVP to donoharmforum@gmail.com
IS DRUG RESEARCH TRUSTWORTHY?

The pharmaceutical industry funnels money to  
prominent scientists who are doing research that  

affects its products—and nobody can stop it
 

The fifth in a series of interactive discussions,  
this conversation will be centered around  

corporate pharmaceutical research. 
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